Charlie Cavalconte
Chairman, North & East Burial Ground
Town of Bristol
Bristol, RI 02809

September 9, 2019

Dear Charlie,

I am submitting my resignation as Commissioner, North & East Burial Ground, Bristol RI effective September 30, 2019.

You will recall I have thought about this a number of times over the past 18 months or so during and we have had a number of conversations about the topic. At present, due to a number of things going on in my life, I feel it is best to step down as a member of the Commission. I have enjoyed my time as a Commissioner and working with you and the rest of the team. The Commission does such great work in the North & East Burial grounds keeping them looking their best and functioning at top performance. Now that the weather is cooler and my favorite time of year I often walk through the North Burial ground and enjoy the trees (new and old) and the beauty of the grounds the Commission cares for along with its rich history.

Thank you for giving me the opportunity to be part of your team. I wish you and the Commissioners the very best in your current and future projects with the North & East Burial Grounds and perhaps someday in the future I might be able to return.

Cordially,

Scott F. Panella P.O. Box 1223 Bristol, RI 02809

2022 OCT 20 PH 2: 02

BRISTOL, RHODE ISLAND

TOWN COUNCIL

NOV 0 2 2022

**MEETING**